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IPHA Third-Party Billing Capacity and 

Needs Survey 

The IPHA Third-Party Billing team is 

conducting a statewide comprehensive 

billing capacity and needs survey. 

The data gathered from this survey will be 

used to identify training and operational 

needs that will be addressed by the IPHA 

Third-Party Billing Program. Your 

participation is vitally important to ensure 

that we have current and accurate data. The 

information you provide will help us 

customize our technical assistance to meet 

the needs of healthcare providers in Illinois. 

This survey should be completed by the 

person within your organization who is 

most familiar with your billing and 

revenue cycle management processes. 

We ask that only one respondent from each 

healthcare organization complete the 

survey. Please participate in this important 

survey by clicking here. 

Thank you for your participation and 

cooperation. 
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